
Concerning Russia’s Invasion of Ukraine 

 

Russia has launched a military invasion on Ukraine, a clear violation of the Charter of 

the United Nations. This act not only severely damages international safety and peace, 

but is also a paramount threat to the principles of international order. We in no manner, 

approve of this conduct. 

 

It is truly disheartening that there are many innocent civilian casualties in Ukraine, 

which include women and children. This invasion is bringing misfortune to the citizens 

of both Ukraine and Russia. Together with those who wish for peace, we are concerned 

about the situation and strongly demand the immediate withdrawal of Russian troops 

and for Ukraine to be returned to its original state.  
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